
AUSTRALIA-NEW ZEALAND
SCRUTINY OF LEGISLATION 

CONFERENCE
Call for Papers

We invite you to join us at the Australia-New Zealand Scrutiny of 
Legislation Conference in December 2024. The theme is 
Parliamentary Scrutiny: Looking to the Future.

Details of proposed papers or panel discussions, including a 
250-word abstract, are required by no later than 10 June 2024.

Papers or panel discussions may include traditional scrutiny 
subject matter, other emerging issues in human rights scrutiny and 
the impact of technological advances.

Please provide:

• Author, title and details of proposed paper (name, position and 
organisation)

• Author(s) and/or presenter(s), title and proposed subject matter 
for panel discussion (name, position and organisation).

• An abstract of up to 250 words.

Presentations or panels may be 30-45 minutes or longer. Time will be 
included for questions and discussion.

Please direct any general queries to the Secretariat and submit 
proposals to: scrutinyconf@parliament.vic.gov.au.

Registration for the Conference will open in early July 2024.

parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/committees/scrutiny-of-acts-and-
regulations-committee/?tab=panel-scrutiny-conference 

Parliament House
Spring Street

East Melbourne VIC 3002

AU
STR

ALIA-NEW ZEALAND

S
C

R
U

TIN
Y OF LEGISLATION CONFE

R
E

N
C

E

20242024

PARLIAMENTARY 
SCRUTINY: 

LOOKING TO THE 
FUTURE

3-5 DECEMBER 2024

PARLIAMENT HOUSE 
EAST MELBOURNE, 

VICTORIA

PAPER OR PANEL 
PROPOSALS
INCLUDING 

ABSTRACTS BY
10 JUNE 2024

REGISTRATION OPENS 
EARLY JULY 2024


